
Action plan based on the student feedback received  

in the second semester of the 2024/2025 academic year 

 

Department: Central Library 

Faculty: Central organizational unit (independent from the faculties) 

 

Reflection on the implementation of the previous period's action plan 

("implementation review"): 

In general, students are satisfied with the content and structure of the course. There 

is now almost 1 week instead of 24 hours to complete the module tests and automatic 

saving has been introduced. All this has been well received by the students. 

 

Our feedback on the results of the students’ survey: 

The questionnaire for Library Informatics (subject code: AOVKPK1027_1A) was 

completed by more than 40% of the students. 
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The overall result is slightly below the level of faculty average. 

We highlight the well-organized teaching of the course (Q02) and the good rating of 

the Moodle interface of the course (Q05). Various additional materials on the Moodle 

platform of the subject support the preparation of students' learning. For the other 

questions, the score was generally as adequate to the faculty average. 

QR code feedback is not relevant due to the low completion. 

 

Our feedback on specific comments by the students: 

Students’ reflections based on the questionnaire: 

You said: 

„Questions are so difficult” 

„just the weekly test question were a bit hard to answer” 

Our reply: 

Thank you for your feedback. We update the questions of the tests every semester. 

The uploaded presentations and recordings of the lectures can help you answer the 

questions in the tests. 

 

Date: 24.07.2025. 
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